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 MEMORANDUM 

TO :   ALL SENIOR MANAGERS 

                             ALL OFFICE-BASED EMPLOYEES 

                             ALL SCHOOL-BASED EMPLOYEES 

CC                    :  ALL HRD COORDINATORS                        

FROM :   ACTING DIRECTOR - HRD 

SUBJECT :   EXTENSION OF BURSARY APPLICATIONS  

                              FOR THE 2022 ACADEMIC YEAR 

DATE :  03 JANUARY  2022 

1. This serves to inform all employees and unemployed youth that the closing date 

for application of bursaries has been extended from the 3rd January to the 20th 

of January 2022. 

2. Application forms are accessible from the Departmental website as well as on 

Internal Communication of the Department. 

3. Each district has been created an email address where application forms are 

to be emailed to, for applying. 

4. Employees are also reminded that the bursary will be awarded only to 

employees who complete the online Skills Audit Questionnaire which is also 

available on the Departmental website, as well as on internal communication. 

5. Two links have been provided for the questionnaires, all office-based 

employees are to use the link for office-based employees and school-based 

employees to use the link for school-based employees. 

6. Unemployed youth need not complete the Skills Audit as they are not employed 

by the Department 

7. Below are the email addresses per district. 

 

District Email Address 

Alfre Nzo East bursary.anze@ecdoe.gov.za 

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR: HUMAN RESOURCE DEVELOPMENT 

Steve Vukile Tshwete Complex, Zone 6 Zwelitsha, 5608, Private Bag X0032, Bhisho, 5605 REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA: 
Enquiries: Ms Z. Makayi Tel: 040 608 4552 .  Fax :040 608 4372. Email: zandile.makayi@ecdoe.gov.za   
Website: www.ecdoe.gov.za  
 
 
 
 
 
E-mail: tokomoniwa@yahoo.com 
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Alfred Nzo West bursary.anzw@ecdoe.gov.za 

 

Amathole East bursary.ae@ecdoe.gov.za 

 

Amathole West bursary.awest@ecdoe.gov.za 

 

Buffalo City Metro bursary.bcm@ecdoe.gov.za 

 

Chris Hani East bursary.che@ecdoe.gov.za 

 

Chris Hani West bursary.chwest@ecdoe.gov.za 

 

Joe Gqabi bursary.jq@ecdoe.gov.za 

 

Nelson Mandela bursary.nmbm@ecdoe.gov.za 

 

OR Tambo Inland bursary.orti@ecdoe.gov.za 

 

OR Tambo Coastal bursary.ortc@ecdoe.gov.za 

 

Sarah Baartman bursary.sb@ecdoe.gov.za 

 

Head Office bursary.ho@ecdoe.gov.za 

 

 

8. Applicants are requested to only email applications to their respective districts. 

9. The HRD office would like to apologize for any inconvenience caused by the 

changes. 

Yours in Education 
 

 

___________________  

L SIDIYA 

ACTING DIRECTOR: HRD  
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